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Dear supporters of aviation science and research,

I am very pleased to be able to celebrate
the beginning of year 2017 with a new issue
of Magazine of Aviation Development. We,
members of the editorial board, have been
delighted to find out that there is an increasing
number of readers of our magazine among the
aviation science community not only in our
country but also abroad. The new layout which
we introduced at the end of the last year and an
increasing number of citation databases where
the magazine is registered prove our effort to
to increase its quality and broaden the range
of expert scientific publications in the field of
aviation and astronautics.

Let me wish you health and happiness in your
private and professional life in year 2017 as well
as inspiration in your scientific work that will
result in publications which I believe you will be
pleased to present on our website and MAD as
well.

Kind regards

————————————————————
Stanislav Szabo | Head of Editorial Committee
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